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Dear Parents, Students and Friends,

I am pleased to be greeting you from our updated school's
website! This site has been designed for easy
navigation. Various links such as cafeteria menus, school supply|
lists, as well as upcoming school events are updated regularly.

Parents will want to click one of our Quick Links to the right to
access our school handbook that contains school procedures
and safety information.

Thank you for visiting our website and please return often for
updates!

Sincerely,

Julie Waguespack
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